BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting December 4, 2017

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal
Building on Monday, December 4, 2017 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m.
Members present included Mses. Law, Yankes, Moore, Messrs. Jurewicz, Collins, DeFranco and
Mayor Gamrat. Also present were Solicitor Gavin Robb and Borough Manager/Secretary Donna J.
Perry.

Visitors - None

New Business
Scott Stonebraker of 3506 Ridgewood Drive, our prospective Emergency Management
Coordinator, introduced himself and gave a brief background of his education and work experience.

Old Business:

e Police Matters
Garbage Ordinance
Committee Reports
Property Maintenance
Manager Update
Bills
2018 Budget

Adjourn - There was a motion by Ms. Law, seconded by Ms. Yankes and unanimously approved by
Voice Vote to adjourn at 8:00 p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Borough Secretary



